
 

 
Township of South Stormont 

KEY INFORMATION REPORT 
Administration and Corporate Services 
 

To:     Council 
From:   Loriann Harbers, Director of Corporate Services   
Date of Meeting: December 13, 2023 

Subject:    South Nation Conservation Draft 2024 Budget 
 

 
Background: 

On November 16, 2023, the South Nation Conservation (SNC) Board of Directors 
provided budget direction. The draft copy is attached.  

 
Discussion:  

The draft budget has been circulated seeking input. It would be appreciated if 

questions and/or comments be forwarded Johanna Barkley, Director of Finance, by 
January 8, 2024.  
 
The Board will vote on the budget and its associated municipal levy at the January 

18, 2024 meeting.  
 

  


